
March 10, 2019 

 

Assoc. Prof. Yupin Aungsuroch, PhD, RN 

Editor-in-Chief 

Belitung Nursing Journal 

 

Dear Editor, 

 

May I submit the manuscript entitled "COMPARATIVE ANALYSIS BETWEEN NURSING 

CORE COMPETENCY STANDARDS OF AUSTRALIA AND THE PHILIPPINES" to the Belitung 

Nursing Journal for publication. The paper can be of interest to your journal. First, it compares the 

standards set forth by the two countries (namely Australia and the Philippines) in their nursing education 

program. Second, it explores new method called Comparative Analysis. This method is relatively new 

and is a green pasture. 

 

I confirm that this work is original and has not been published elsewhere nor is it currently under 

consideration for publication elsewhere. There are no funding on the conduct of this research this no 

conflict of interest are noted. 

  

 Thank you for receiving this manuscript. I look forward for your response.  

  

Sincerely, 

  

Rainier C. Moreno-Lacalle, RN, MSN, MAEd 
Saint Louis University-School of Nursing 

SON Faculty Room 5th Floor Diego Silang Building 

Baguio City 2600, Philippines 

Mobile Number: +639212918134 

Telephone Number: +063-74-442-2794 (loc: 235) 

Alternative email: rcmoreno-lacalle@slu.edu.ph  
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